
County of Santa Cruz Board of Supervisors
Agenda Item Submittal
From: Office of Response, Recovery and Resilience
Subject: Defer update on Boulder Creek Water Quality and Recovery 
Project
Meeting Date: April 8, 2025

Formal Title: Defer to on or before August 5, 2025, an update on the Boulder Creek 
Water Quality and Recovery Project

Recommended Actions
Defer to on or before August 5, 2025, an update on the EPA grant funded Boulder 
Creek Water Quality and Recovery Project.

Executive Summary
The Office of Response, Recovery and Resilience (OR3) recommends deferring an 
update on the Boulder Creek Water Quality and Recovery Project. OR3 is working on 
obtaining the approval of a work plan for the grant agreement with the Environmental 
Protection Agency (EPA) and will return to the Board with an update on or before 
August 5, 2025. 

Discussion
On November 14, 2023 the Board heard an update on the Boulder Creek Water Quality 
and Recovery Project. OR3 is still working through the EPA grant work plan approval 
and grant agreement details and will return to the Board with an update in August 2025. 

Financial Impact

There is no financial impact associated with this deferral. 

Strategic Initiatives
Equity Framework - County Facilities & Infrastructure
Operational Plan - Sustainable Environment
Climate Action - Water, Waste, Wildfire Prevention
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David Reid, Director

Recommended By:  
Carlos J. Palacios, County Administrative Officer
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